
SACRED HEART VILLA SCHOOL 
5269 LEWISTON ROAD 
 LEWISTON, NY 14092 

Email shvillaschool@gmail.com 
Phone: school 716-285-9257 convent 716-284-8273 

February 1, 2023 

Dear Parents: 

“No one has greater love than this, to lay down one’s life for one’s friends” (John 15:13). As we 
celebrate Valentine’s Day this month, may God’s unfathomable love remind us about the true 
meaning of LOVE.  “Love is a sacrifice, without sacrifice, there is no love” (Blessed Maria 
Schinina, foundress of the SCGR). May we offer Him our little sacrifices this month in response 
to His Love. 
 
Catholic Schools Week celebration begins Sunday, January 29th – February 4th, 2023.  
On Wednesday, Feb. 1st., we will have a fashion show from the 60’s & 70’s. Please help your child dress 
up as in the 60’s & 70’s.   The students will have a talent show on Thursday, February 2nd.  Please, 
revisit the attachment in January letter for details. You can view the pictures of our activities on 
Facebook. Mass for the Catholic Schools Week will be on Friday, February 3, 2023 at 10:00 am. 

In January, all Pre-K students received their re-registration forms for the 2023- 2024 school Year.  
The forms were due by Thursday, January 26, 2023. If you have not yet registered your child 
for the next school year, please do so as soon as possible.   

The deadline for Pre-Registration for Bison Scholarship is March 15th.   Please visit 
WWW.BISONFUND.COM and see if your family qualifies for the scholarship. The drawing will 
take place in early March and the names drawn will be notified.  This scholarship is for students 
in Kindergarten to 8th grade.   

Science Fair for Grades Kindergarten to 4th Grade will be held on Friday, February 24th, 2023 
at 1:00pm.  All the projects will be in school by Tuesday, February 21, 2023.  Please, help your 
child to start his/her project on time. 
 
January 17th was the end of the 20 week marking period.  On February 6th, 2023, the students 
from K- 3rd Grade will receive their report cards. If you would like a conference with the 
teacher, feel free to call and schedule an appointment. 
 
On Tuesday, February 14th, the students will have Valentine’s party with their teachers in 
their classrooms. Students can bring some goodie bags or valentine cards to share with their 
classmates. All Pre-K students are welcome to come on this day. 
 
Our annual Chinese Auction will be held on June 10th, 2023. It will take place at Antonio’s 
Banquet Hall at 7708 Niagara Falls BLVD.  There will be at least two baskets per family.  The 
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value of the basket must be at least $50.00, but you can get things on sale so that you don’t 
have to spend all that money. The tickets are $50.00 per person and Sr. Denise is in charge of 
the tickets. Please see if you can get tables of ten.  To purchase your tickets, please call Sr. 
Denise at 716-284-8273.  
 
 Monday, February 20, 2023 is Presidents’ Day. There will be NO SCHOOL on that day.  
 
FEBRUARY 25, 2023 IS THE OPEN HOUSE AND REGISTRATION from 9:30 am to 12:30 pm and 
also from 2:30 am – 5:00 pm.  Please bring your friends to visit our school. 
 
This is a gentle reminder. If you have not yet paid the December or January tuition, kindly do 
so as soon as possible. 
 
Happy Valentine’s Day.  

Thank you and God bless you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sr. Grace Dike, SCGR 

 

 


